McDonald County Commission—Minutes
OCTOBER 17th, 2012

Prasent:

Keith Lindquist- Presiding Commissioner
Absent:

Sam Gaskill- Eastern Commissioner
Ronald G. Walker- Western Commissioner

Barbara Williams- County Clerk

GENERAL BUSINESS

Commissioner Lindquist was contacted & told the Powell Bridge Project seems to be back on
track. Commission is contacting the Powell Historical Society to let them know the next step.
Bob Corcoran & Rick Drake from the Floodplain office, met with the Commission to discuss
recent floodplain work.

Eric Talaska met with Commissioner Lindquist to discuss possible improvement ot the County
webhsite.

John Feistner, NRCS Representative, met with Commissioner Lindquist to update him on the
progress of the Big Sugar Creek project,

Commission issued a Court Order to County Treasurer, Joye Helm, to set up an Local Emergency
Planning Council Fund.

Chris Slinkard & Paul Spears met with Commissioner Lindquist to introduce their new venture in
Pineville, Car Quest Auto Parts store on Main Street will offer retail sales, rentals & will also
offer a U.S. Communities Government Purchasing Alliance benefit, which will allow purchase of
parts & equipment at a reduced price. Commissioner Lindquist appreciated the information &
welcomed the new business to the area.

Jerry Mullins, County Road Foreman, was contacted & discussed were several road issues
including Spring Flood Rd & an erosion prohlem at the Craig-O-Lea low-water bridge.

ADJOURN
Commission will reconvene on October 22nd, 2012
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